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October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
A-level Art and Photography- London Educational Enrichment Visit 

 
We are planning to visit London with our Sixth Form Photography and Art students on Monday 6 
November for the day. We plan to visit the National Portrait Gallery, the Tate Gallery and also 
record and take photographs during the journey. 
 
The purpose of the trip is to provide the opportunity for students to complete A.O.3 and A.O.1 
work (recording and analysing) as part of their coursework, which is an important element of 
their portfolio making up 60% of their final grade.  
 
Students will travel from Seaford to London by train. We ask students to meet at Seaford train 
station for 9.00am, for us to leave on the 9.20am train and we will be returning at approximately 
4:00pm. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £34.00 per student to cover a day travel pass for the train, including 
the use of the London Underground. 
 
DSLR cameras and tripods will be taken on the trip from School, but if students have their own 
cameras, please bring them along.  
 
Should you wish your child to take part in this trip, please give your consent via ParentPay by 19 
October 2023, if you do not have access to ParentPay please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org where they will send you an activation code. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

T. Stevens 
 
Ms T. Stevens 
(Photography Lead) 

 


